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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Occurrence Date:   July 11, 2022 

 

Ontario, CA- Armed Robbery 

 

On Monday, July 11, 2022, at approximately midnight, Ontario Police officers responded to the 

7-Eleven located in the 600 block of North Vine Avenue for an armed robbery.  

 

During the robbery the suspect displayed a handgun and demanded money from the 

employee. However, the suspect did not fire the handgun, and the victim was not injured in the 

incident.  

 

The suspect was described as a male black adult, approximately 5’10 and 160 Lbs. He was last 

seen wearing dark clothing and a dark colored mask. The suspect fled prior to officers’ arrival. 

 

Ontario Police Department is aware of similar incidents in surrounding cities and is actively 

investigating to determine if the incidents are related.  

 

Inquires regarding the incident can be directed to Detective Kyle Mena at (909) 408-1769. 

Information can also be reported anonymously by calling WE-TIP at (800) 78-CRIME or online at 

www.wetip.com. 
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